
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Regional Director - Christchurch, ICNZB <canterbury@icnzb.org.nz> 
Date: Tue, Sep 28, 2021 at 2:14 PM 
Subject: Testimonial 
To: linda <linda@klox.co.nz> 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
Linda has been generously providing her time, knowledge, and love to the 
community of ICNZB over the years. She has helped me to start my bookkeeping 
business journey from day 1, without knowing much about me 5 years ago.   
Linda became a very good friend. She encouraged me to step into the Canterbury 
Regional Director role, while she was a member of the committee of ICNZB. She 
supported me to grow, not only my business, but also my self-confidence.  
Her professional knowledge is an asset to the bookkeepers and the SMEs. She has 
been contributing to the community hugely even while she was not feeling 100%. 
She is an inspiration! We all love you, Linda. 
 
Fyrn Howells & Asami Wisjnuery 
Co-Regional Directors - Canterbury 
Institute of Certified NZ Bookkeepers 
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